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In-custody death of inmate from Intake Release Center 
 

SANTA ANA, Ca. (March 15, 2021) – A 41-year-old male inmate housed at the Intake Release 
Center in Santa Ana died yesterday evening at approximately 7:45 p.m. of a suspected suicide.   

The man was booked into the Orange County Jail by the Cypress Police Department on Aug. 18, 
2020, on multiple charges including attempted murder, assault with a deadly weapon and mayhem. 

The Orange County District Attorney’s Office will investigate the in-custody death. The Orange 
County Sheriff’s Department will conduct an in-custody death review.  

The Orange County Sheriff’s Department will continue to evaluate protocols and procedures to 
ensure the highest level of care is provided to those in custody.  

No additional information will be released at this time.  
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